
A very quick update...  

  

The Friday night Halloween party was heaps of fun, as you can see by the pics of the witches 

and our cat. The following day was a dive day -- three dives and one magical snorkelling 

experience with a pod of eight or nine pilot whales off the coast of Baltra; the "airport" island 

off the north coast of Santa Cruz. On our third dive, after seeing several schools of 

hammerheads, I found us a Scorpion Stone fish hiding on a rock. After the party the night 

before (and a VERY late night), I'm not really sure who looks worse... me or the fish.  

  

be well, be happy.  

  

big love, big hugs, big bubbles, 

  

Roni 
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